Lauren Griffin

From: Lauren Griffin

Sent: Friday 10 November 2023 15.05

To: Barry.Corrigan@rod.ie

Subject: RE: DART+ West Railway Order - ABP Reference: ABP — 314232-22
Hi Barry,

We acknowledge receipt of your email and attached letter.
Kind Regards,

Lauren Griffin

From: Barry Corrigan <Barry.Corrigan@rod.ie>

Sent: Friday, November 10, 2023 2:40 PM

To: LAPS <laps@pleanala.ie>; Kevin McGettigan <k.mcgettigan@pleanala.ie>

Cc: Niamh Thornton <n.thornton@pleanala.ie>; Finan Michael <Michael.Finan@irishrail.ie>; Victoria da Silva Pereira
<Victoria.dS.Pereira@rod.ie>

Subject: DART+ West Railway Order - ABP Reference: ABP ~314232-22

Dear Sir/Madam
Please see attached given Niamh's out of office email. | would be grateful if you could confirm receipt of same.

Regards
Barry

Barry Corrigan
Chartered Environmentalist
Director

Roughan & O'Donovan | consulling engineers

Argna House, Arena Road, Sandyford, Dublin 18, Ireland
t +353 (0)1 294 0800

m +353 (0)87 6410642

www rod.ie

From: Barry Corrigan

Sent: Friday, November 10, 2023 2:38 PM

To: Niamh Thornton <n.thornton@pleanala.ie>

Cc: Finan Michael <Michael.Finan@irishrail.ie>; Victoria da Silva Pereira <Victoria.dS.Pereira@rod.ie>; Morgan Hart
<Morgan.Hart@rod.ie>

Subject: DART+ West Railway Order - ABP Reference: ABP —314232-22 [Filed 10 Nov 2023 14:37]

Dear Niamh
Piease see letter attached in relation to the publication of the ‘Update to the Natura Impact Statement” report.

Apologies for this, the issue was out of our control.



Regards
Barry

Barry Corrigan
Chartered Environmentalist
Director

Roughan & O'Donovan | consulting engineers

Arena House, Arena Road, Sandyford, Dublin 18, Ireland
t +353 {0}1 294 0800

m +353 (0}87 6410662

www.rod.ie
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prohibited. If you have received this message in error please notify the sender by replying to the message and delete it from your system. Any opinions
expressed are that of the individual and not necessarily that of Reughan & 0'Denovan. Although this message and any attachments have been scanned
for viruses Roughan & Q'Denovan gives no warranty.
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Céras lompair Eireann
Heuston Station

Dublin 8

Staisiun Heuston

Baite Atha Cliath 8
Ms Niamh Thoranton aite Atha Clia

An Bord Pleanala Laithredn Gréasdin/Webh: www.dartplus.ie
61-64 Marlborough Street

Bublin 1

D01 vo02

Re: Application for DART+ West Railway Order — Dublin City Centre to Maynooth and M3
Parkway

Dear Ms Thornton,

Further to our submission to An Bord Pleanala on 8™ November 2023 containing the document
entitled ‘Update to the Natura Impact Statement’ dated October 2023, we have identified a
publication error as the notice did not appear in the Leinster Leader newspaper.

larnrod Eireann will now publish a new advertisement in each of the papers that did include the
advertisement advising of a new deadline of 7" December (1 additional week) and we will aiso
publish in the Leinster Leader with the 7" December closing date.

We will write to all landowners and prescribed bodies again advising of this extension and will
submit all of the relevant documentation fo you also.

Please do not hesitate to contact us should you wish to discuss.

Yours sincerely Dated
A
Michael Finan 10 November 2023

DART+ West Programme Manager



